
Dear Supplier

The London Borough of Sutton (The Authority), recognises the need to further develop and
bolster the provision of respite and short break services for younger people with a learning
disability (aged 18-25).

The Authority is looking to engage and work with Suppliers to develop innovative, forward
thinking solutions aimed to provide services which support individual outcomes and delay or
reduce the need for higher levels of care and support.

We attach an initial service specification which details the Authority’s requirements of
services which we will look to commission via spot purchase or  which we would approve for
inclusion on an Approved Provider Panel which would be made available to families who
access services of this nature using their own funds.

This is a development to how we engage and commission with Suppliers currently and we
are looking to conduct a Supplier Engagement Event where we will outline the Authority’s
thoughts on the future commissioning intentions for respite and short break services and
seek input from yourselves. Engagement  will help the authority to consider commissioning
options that will improve the choice and availability for people living in Sutton. Respite and
short breaks can be delivered in different settings ranging from bed based services to those
which improve accessibility and inclusion to universal and community based services and in
reach into the family home.

We would ask Suppliers to complete this Expression of Interest and the attached, brief
questionnaire in order that we can schedule the Supplier Event and ensure interested
Suppliers are included.

Please complete this brief questionnaire:
https://forms.gle/mwFkdsZsmCPUcHKG8

Kind regards
LBS Procurement Team

https://forms.gle/mwFkdsZsmCPUcHKG8

